
CITY OF ATASCADERO 
DESIGN REVIEW COMMITTEE 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

Design Review Committee Meeting 
January 25, 2024 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the 
Design Review Committee scheduled for January 25, 2024 
has been cancelled due to lack of business.  The next 
Regular Meeting of the Design Review Committee will be on 
February 15, 2024 at 2:00 p.m. 
 

 
_____________  

 
City of Atascadero 

6500 Palma Avenue - Atascadero, California 
(805) 470-3402 


